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Dear

The 2016 Federal election, to be held in the months ahead, is a pivotal moment for South Australia.
Only a re-elected Turnbull Liberal Government, firmly focussed on the future of our state, will continue
to deliver the jobs and growth we need.

As a senior member of the Turnbull Government, as Minister for Industry, Innovation and Science and
Leader of the House of Representatives | have ensured the concerns and ideas of my constituents are
heard and acted on at the highest levels of government. | have also been responsible for the creation
and implementation of the National Innovation and Science Agenda.

AX | have been proud to have been part of the team in South Australia to secure twelve new submarines as
well as nine future frigates creating jobs in South Australia and around our country for decades. This
represents $90 billion in defence spending. We have also delivered the $230 million Centre for Defence
Industry Capability that will bring together defence industry procurement, securing South Australia as our
nation's defence state.

This is what can be achieved with elected representatives from SA that carry clout in Canberra. There
is a real risk in our state of Labor winning Liberal seats on preferences giving Bill Shorten a backdoor to
Government. We all know personality based political parties end badly. The shambolic Palmer United
Party is a recent example. A vote for Nick Xenophon Team could result in the election of Bill Shorten as
Prime Minister. This would be a disastrous outcome for the nation.

The Labor Party has the bottomless coffers of the Trade Union movement and will throw everything at
this election. The Liberal Party has to rely on Australian men, women and businesses who believe in
enterprise, individual freedom and smali government. | need your help to ensure Malcolm Turnbuli
remains our Prime Minister and that | retain the seat of Sturt so we can continue to deliver for the local
community, South Australia and our nation.

Any support you can give to make success more likely would be gratefully received. | have enclosed a
remittance form should you be able to contribute to my re-election campaign. 1 also enclose a helper's
sheet if you are able to assist in any other way.

Yours sincerely

Qg

Christopher Pyne MP

by the donor to the AEC. It is recommended that you seek independent advice on the tax deductibility of your
contribution and consult the AEC website.
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Individual donations and confributions to registered political parties of up to $1,500.00 are tax deductible.
Donations and contributions to a registered political party that are greater than $13,000 p.a. must be declared
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